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19 September 2025 

Dear Pixie Class parents, 

We’re excited for our Teddy Bears’ Picnic on the school field, next Friday, 

at 1:45pm. 

Please bring a blanket to sit on and some snacks to enjoy with your child. 

Don't forget their teddy, of course! We kindly ask that you don’t bring fizzy 

drinks, sweets or chocolate. Please note we are also a nut free school. 

Please come to the early year's door where we will gather. We’ll then walk 

together to the field for a relaxed afternoon of snacks, chats, and fun. 

The weather forecast is looking clear and sunny, so we’re hopeful it will be 

a lovely afternoon. If the weather does take a turn, we’ll be in touch with 

alternative arrangements. 

Children can have up to two adults to attend, and to ensure we know who will be on site please can we ask 

you to complete the google form below: 

https://forms.gle/XzXWqfQESsujeTcq9  

We’re really looking forward to seeing you there. 

Thank you! 

Miss Hargreaves and Miss Phillips 
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